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I want to write in opposition to your new proposal.

Officers need to be pulling people over for missing license plates. Cars with missing or
incorrect plates are often STOLEN and in the middle of a CRIME SPREE. Handicapping
officers to enforce crucial laws like this put the general public in danger and prevent crimes
from getting solved.

Driving is a PRIVILEGE not a right. 

San Francisco is currently, sadly, a disgusting shithole. Littering needs to be enforced. Some
streets already have street sweeping 7 days a week, even holidays.

Please cancel your idiodic proposal. It will do nothing to curb racism and will only make the
cities problems worse, leading to more hatred and frustration.

Brandon Nalls
District 3
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